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LEGAL NOTICE 
 

LOWER MANHATTAN DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 
EXTENSION OF TIME TO SUBMIT COMMENTS 

WORLD TRADE CENTER MEMORIAL AND CULTURAL PROGRAM 
 

Please take notice that the time to submit written comments with respect to the 

public hearing held on January 26, 2005 in connection with the amendments to the 

General Project Plan for the World Trade Center Memorial and Cultural Program and the 

proposed acquisition of 140 Liberty Street and certain rights in Cedar, Liberty and 

Washington Streets in Lower Manhattan, New York, pursuant to Article 2 of the Eminent 

Domain Procedure Law, as more particularly described in the Legal Notice of December 

27, 2004, is hereby extended to the close of business day on Thursday, March 10, 2005.  

Please note that written comments received after March 10, 2005 will not be considered. 

Written comments should be sent to: 

Lower Manhattan Development Corporation 
Attn:  Comments WTC Memorial and Cultural Program 
One Liberty Plaza, 20th Floor 
New York, New York  10006 
 
 
 

Dated: January 27, 2005 
 New York, New York 

 
 

 


